Dear Parent or Guardian,

&

ENERG'SE

We are delighted to announce that Energ!se Ltd will be continuing to provide the After School
Clubs at Cannon Park Primary School, Bransford Avenue, Coventry, CV4 7PS in the new

year.

Energlse Ltd are committed to getting children physically active in a fun, safe and secure
environment using a variety of age and ability-related sports and fun games.

Please see below the weekly breakdown for clubs at Cannon Park Primary School running from
Tuesday 7th January - Friday 14th February 2025

Day

Monday

Tuesday

Wednesday

Thursday

Friday

After School Club
(15:30pm - 16:15pm /
15:30pm - 17:25pm)

Multi-Sports & Arts and Crafts

Playground Games & Arts and
Crafts

Dodgeball & Arts and Crafts

Hockey & Arts and Crafts

Football & Arts and Crafts

Email - admin@energiseonline.com

Cost

After School - (15:30 - 16:15) - £27.00
After School (15:30 -17:25) - £48.00

After School - (15:30 - 16:15) - £31.50
After School (15:30 -17:25) - £56.00

After School - (15:30 - 16:15) - £31.50
After School (15:30 -17:25) - £56.00

After School - (15:30 - 16:15) - £31.50
After School (15:30 -17:25) - £56.00

After School - (15:30 - 16:15) - £31.50
After School (15:30 -17:25) - £56.00
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How to book:
1.Access our ClassForKids booking portal using our QR code down below -
2.Select Cannon Park Primary School,
3.Select all sessions you require to book.
(These are block bookings per after-school session for the specific day for the whole term.)
4. Complete the child's details.
5. Complete payment.

We have a no refunds policy that means once a booking has been made it can't be refunded.

All pick-up and drop-off for clubs and activities will be through the main school entrance and children
will be signed in or out by a Energlse team member. Activities will take place in the school hall,
playground or field, weather and activity-dependent.

Children will need to wear suitable footwear for physical activity i.e. trainers, plimsolls. Activities
will be held indoors as well as outdoors as certain footwear can damage the school hall.

Secondly, if you are providing a snack for your child to enjoy during the after-school club, we kindly
request that it be a healthy option, such as fruit or vegetables, rather than sweets or chocolate-based
items. Additionally, please note that, in line with school policy, we operate a strict no-nut policy. Any
snacks containing nuts or traces of nuts will not be permitted during the sessions, and children will be
advised not to consume them.

For any queries, please get in touch with us at admin@energiseonline.com and we will respond to
you as promptly as possible.

We look forward to seeing you soon,

Kind regards,
The Energlse team

Email - admin@energiseonline.com



